

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

April 21, 2012

Hedyeh Shahrestanaki, Manager Le Pain Quotidien 2000 P Street Washington, DC 20036

Dear Hedyeh Shahrestanaki,

We would like to thank you for allowing us to use your chairs for our special meeting which was held on Wednesday, April 18, 2012. They came in very handy, as we had a number of guests and community members attend. We voted unanimously at the end of the meeting to formally thank you for your generosity.

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

William F. Highens